
^

m
RECEIVED

me
2010 $& 20 P 14: 2U

Pennsylvania
Association of
REALTORS*

i'hr l< ' for Real Estate
in ren'iiv/vinac;

500 North 12th S(reel
Lemoyne, PA 17043-1213

800.555.3390 toll-free
717.56Li303 phone

717.561.8796 fax
www.parcaitor.org

September 20, 2010

Judith Pachter Schulder, Counsel
State Real Estate Commission
PO Box 2649
Harrisbuig, PA 17105-2649

Dear Ms. Schulder:

As an organization that represents more than 30,000 of the Commonwealth's real estate licensees,
the Pennsylvania Association of REALTORS® (PAR) welcomes the opportunity to provide input
on proposed regulation 16A-5613.

PAR, along with its school, the Pennsylvania REALTORS® Institute (PRI), does not have any
comments or questions on the new regulation.

We thank the Commission for providing PAR and PRI the opportunity to comment on this
regulatory proposal. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Director, Leadership & Professional Development

Cc: Michaele A Totino, State Real Estate Commission
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